Subject: FW: CareerSource Florida Memo Regarding Provisional Status on Master Credentials List

From: Dan McGrew <dmcgrew@careersourceflorida.com>

Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 5:25 PM

To: Richey, Kimberly <Kimberly.Richey@fldoe.org>; Burns, Paul <Paul.Burns@fldoe.org>; OFarrell, Kevin
<KEVIN.OFARRELL@fldoe.org>; Hebda, Kathy <Kathy.Hebda@fldoe.org>; Chancellor, Board of Governors
<Chancellor@flbog.edu>

Cc: Sikes, Emily <Emily.Sikes@flbog.edu>; Goodman, Tara <Tara.Goodman@fldoe.org>; Richard, Keith
<Keith.Richard@fldoe.org>; Yopp, Ashley <Ashley.Yopp@fldoe.org>

Subject: CareerSource Florida Memo Regarding Provisional Status on Master Credentials List

Dear Chancellors,

Senate Bill 240 was signed into law by Governor Ron DeSantis and took effect on July 1, 2023. The legislation requires
the Florida Credentials Review Committee to establish a process for removing credentials from the Master Credentials
List that no longer meet the Framework of Quality. Credentials must be listed for at least one year after identification
before removal. The attached memo provides notice that credentials granted provisional status on the 2023-2024
Master Credentials List will remain on the list as approved through the 2024-2025 school year.

Additional information including deadlines for applications for credentials to be considered for the Master Credentials
List and/or eligible for Career and Professional Education (CAPE) secondary or post-secondary funding for the 2024-2025
year is included in the attached memo. The memo has been shared with Florida’s local workforce development boards.
Please share it with your distribution lists as appropriate.

Thank you,

Dan McGrew, CWDP

Sr. Vice President, Workforce Program Development
CareerSource Florida

PO Box 13179

Tallahassee, FL 32317

(850) 759-4343

careersourceflorida.com
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PLEASE NOTE: This email communication may contain confidential information protected from disclosure by privacy
laws and is intended for the use of the individual named. Dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication
by anyone other than the intended recipient may be a violation of federal and state privacy laws. If you have received
this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Please also note that Florida has a
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